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Craig, Sondra

From: Kelly Sultzbach <kellsultz@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7:36 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; Mindel, Mackenzie; Hetti.Brown@couleecap.org
Subject: My enthusiastic support for REACH rezoning petition as a neighbor of the facility

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Mackenze and other City Council Members,  
 
I live on Division Street and am so proud to live in a community that offers innovative and effective help for those who lack basic 
resources or are struggling with mental health.  I have a sister that battles with her mental health but does not live here and I am 
always having to help her find the support services she needs.  I wish every city had a hub of service contact-points all in one 
place.  
 
REACH is a model of what other cities across the state and nation should have and I fully support their re-zoning petition.  They 
have served over 1,900 people, which makes our entire community stronger, healthier, and safer for everyone. They have also 
helped 571 people maintain their housing, which also provides stability and security.  
 
I urge you to support the continuation of this good, positive work in my neighborhood. 
 
Thank you, Kelly Sultzbach 
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